
 

Interdisciplinary School of Doctoral Studies  

invites you to the presentation of 

  

Research grants offered by the  

Alexander von Humboldt Foundation 

 
to be held by  

 

Luisa Rath 

representative of the foundation 

 

On the occasion of the visit of the Secretary General of the Alexander von Humboldt 

Foundation at the University of Bucharest, you are invited to the presentation of the research 

programs and scholarships in Germany, offered by it for international academic exchange. 

The programs are aimed at researchers at different stages of their academic career. Are 

funded individuals but not research projects, regardless of country of origin and scientific 

field. Applications can be submitted online at any time of the year. There are no quotas for 

countries or disciplines. The candidacies of men and women are equally encouraged. 

Knowledge of the German language is not mandatory. The presentation will cover the 

selection criteria and benefits associated with the prestigious Humboldt Fellowship. 

October 12, 2023 at 4:30 p.m 

Rectorat building – University of Bucharest 

Hall of the Board of Directors 


